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July 31, 2012 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 
Effective August 1, 2012, the Ventura Superior Court of California, County of 
Ventura, will discontinue use of E-Filing.com as its approved third party electronic 
filing service provider. Beginning August 1, 2012, the court will no longer accept 
electronic transmissions from E-Filing.com and/or Image X Enterprises on behalf 
of third party litigants.   
 
Please visit the Ventura Superior Court website located at 
www.ventura.courts.ca.gov/filing.html for alternative electronic filing options.   
 
We appreciate your cooperation in implementing these changes and thank you in 
advance.  
 
       
        Michael D. Planet 
                 Court Executive Officer 




